
Reception Class Spring Update 2024 

Wow! Where did that term go? 

Our writing is coming on a treat and we are doing so well 

with our Big (little) Write.  We wrote nearly a whole page 

about our trip! We have learned all our phonics in phase 3 

and we are working hard to develop our fluency when 

reading. 

 

At the start of the term some Aliens Stole our 

Underpants so we made posters to warn everyone else!  

The classroom was also visited by The Evil Pea but we 

managed to catch him in our traps. 

 

We enjoyed learning about Chinese New Year and cooking 

spring rolls.   

 

Our Forest School sessions have been bit of a washout 

this term but we managed to build some nests for birds 

and investigate the pond.  We are going to put our 

Catholic Social Teaching into action next term and clear 

out the pond to make it a better environment for 

creatures to live in.  

 

At the end of term, we had a wonderful trip to the 

London Sea Life Aquarium.  There was so much to see and 

we were all very excited!  Afterwards we were able to eat 

our lunch outside in the park. 

 


